
 

 

We have got straight into our learning to start our final term in Ruby 
Class! 

In Maths we have solving multiplication problems using ‘groups of’ or ‘lots of’ to make and 
show arrays. All the Rubies have been showing great resilience with this tricky learning. In English we 
wrote our wanted posters for the big bad wolf finishing off our learning from last term about the 
story, Little Red. We finished our final History piece of learning all about Queens by making a fact file 
of the similiarities between Queen Elizabeth II and Queen Victoria. We have been really impressed 
with the children’s knowledge and enthusiasm about this subject. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths – using arrays to solve multiplication problems  

 

Key dates: 

Tuesday 10th June – class photo  

Thursday 12th June – local walk (please look out for a separate email about this) 

Friday 20th June 4pm – Friends summer festival  

 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will write setting 
description for our new story. 
 
In Maths we will solve division 
problems. 
 

Read 5 times a week (Books changed on Fridays) 
 
Mathletics task – groups of 10 and multiplication arrays 
 
Word reading task – QR code stuck in reading record SET 4 


